
 
NOTICE 

 
Replacements in S&P/BSE India 10 Year Sovereign Bond Index 

 
 

S&P/BSE India 10 Year Sovereign Bond Index will rebalance effective 7th August 2014 to replace 
the current bond with the new 10-year Government Bond (ISIN: IN0020140045). 
 
For any information / clarification, you may contact Index Services on +91 22 2272 5213 / 5214. 
You can also write us at index_services@spdji.com 
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